NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Washingtonville Fire District shall hold a public
hearing to discuss the contents of its proposed budget for 2019. The public hearing will be
conducted at the firehouse located at Monell Engine Company firehouse located at 89 East Main
Street, Washingtonville, New York, at 7:00 p.m. on October 16, 2018. A copy of the proposed
budget is available at the office of the Town Cl.erk of the Town of Blooming Grove, the Village
Clerk of the Village of Washingtonville, the Town Clerk of the Town of New Windsor and at the
office of the Fire District Secretary where it may be inspected by any interested person. In
addition, copies of the proposed budget for 2019 will be available at the aforesaid public hearing.
All interested persons are invited to attend.

Henry A. Ponti,
Secretary, Washingtonville Fire District



NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Salisbury Mills Fire District shall hold a public
hearing to discuss the contents of its proposed budget for 2019. The public hearing will be
conducted at the firehouse located at 2128 Route 94, Salisbury Mills, New York, at 7:30 p.m. on
October 16, 2018. A copy of the proposed budget is available at the office of the Town Clerks of

the Towns of Cornwall, New Windsor and Blooming Grove and at the office of the Fire District

Secretary where it may be inspected by any interested person. In addition, copies of the

proposed budget for 2019 will be available at the aforesaid public hearing. All interested persons

are invited to attend.

Paul Wall
Secretary, Salisbury Mills Fire District

\. Sl |
/
<

|

[l U/ =

”_/h || SEp 17 1]
(U L) 2018 Y]

|

lon0 cE |



NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Chester Fire District shall hold a public hearing to
discuss the contents of its proposed budget for 2019. The public hearing will be conducted at
The Chester Fire District Commissioners offices located at 1410 Kings Highway, Chester, New
York, at 7:00 p.m. on October 16, 2018. A copy of the proposed budget is available at the office
of the Town Clerks of the Towns of Chester, Goshen and Blooming Grove and the Village Clerk
of the Village of Chester and at the office of the Fire District Secretary where it may be inspected
by any interested person. In addition, copies of the proposed budget for 2019 will be available at

the aforesaid public hearing. All interested persons are invited to attend.

ELIZABETH A. REILLY
SECRETARY, THE CHESTER FIRE DISTRICT




